
 

 

 

  

Seend and District Ramblers 
on their wet December walk. 

The New Year’s Day 
Village Walk was luckier 

with the weather! 

The New Year’s Eve Party in 
the Community Centre 

Seend Cleeve Lake 
District in early January! 



 

Long-time Seend 
resident Sir Mathew 

Thorpe at the launch of 
his memoir ‘Marking 

Time: My Family and I’ 

A good time was had by all at 
the Ceilidh in January! 

The display by Rapper Sword 
Dancers at the Ceilidh was 

impressive 

A good time was had by all at 
the Ceilidh in January 

The display by the Rapper 
Sword Dancers at the Ceilidh 

was impressive! 

We would welcome any feedback to this or previous editions of the online colour 
supplement – as well as any photos that you would like included in future editions. 

Email spotlight@seend.org.uk Thank you. 
(If you want your events featured – send us a photo!) 

Winter sunshine on the canal 


